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Joan Whitehead, Regional Schools Development Organiser.
Our schools project is going from strength to strength. We are now fortunate to have three organisers in Bristol and we have recently branched out into South Gloucestershire and have volunteers in primary and one secondary school. 
Our volunteers are diverse. Some are retired, while others combine their volunteering with part time or other voluntary work. Some are grandparents who miss regular contact with their grandchildren, some have recently moved to the area or are recently widowed, while others are looking for new purposeful activities to enjoy. What unites them is their interest in being with youngsters and their desire to share with them their love of books, num-bers, a language or other relevant topics.
Our aim is for volunteers to find a context in which they feel they can help make a difference to pupils’ learning. Volunteers delight in describing the pleasure they get from seeing a young child’s face light up when they meet. For some pupils, having another adult to relate to in school can make a big difference. 
Our schools are enthusiastic as they recognise how the presence of other adults with time to spare can play a useful role in developing pupils’ confidence and social skills.
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